
Note: The proceedings of the FLEAT conference are now available 
for distribution. To order your copy, send to: 

Mr. Charles Richardson, Director 
Language Laboratories, Ellis Hall 
Ohio University 
Athens, OH 45701 

CAl Seminar-The American Language Academy presents the 
following seminar: 

INDIVIDUALIZED LANGUAGE TEACHING THROUGH MICRO­
COMPUTER-ASSISTED INSTRUCTION 

August 10-14, 1982, Ashland, Oregon. This intensive five-day 
seminar will provide the theoretical background and hands on 
experience necessary to enable participants to make practical use of 
the microcomputer-assisted language instr Jction. The curriculum 
will cover such areas as the efiectiven·~ss of CAl in teaching 
individual language skills, design:ng CAl educational programs, 
finding and evaluating packag~d software, and buying a 
microcomputer system for CAl. For further information contact CAl 
Seminars, American language Academy, The Catholic University of 
America, Washington, D.C. 20064. 

EDITOR'S CORNER 

At the November 1982 ACTFL convention in Denver, the Executive 
Board of Directors of the National Association of Learning laboratory 
Directors voted to change the name of the organization to the 
International Association for learning laboratories (IALL). Simul­
taneously, a new constitution was adopted. Joseph H. Sheehan of 
the University of Houston became, in effect, the last President of 
NALLD, while the NALLD Vice President, Victor Aulestia, University 
of Maryland Baltimore County, became the first President of IALL. 
Roger Sanches-Berroa, Wesleyan University, became the Vice 
President/President elect, and Mary lynn Flowers, University of 
Kentucky, became the Recording Secretary. The remaining board 
members, Charles Richardson, Ohio University, leslie Bailey, 
Northwestern University, and Dale V. Lally Jr, University of 
louisville, retained their former positions. This move was taken in 
order to more accurately reflect the vast number of NALLD members 
residing outside the United States. The IALL constitution appears 
elsewhere in this journal. The NALLD JOURNAL will retain its 
respected acronym but the new meaning will be NEW ADVANCES IN 
LEARNING LABORATORY DEVELOPMENTS. Additionally, the 
journal will carry the motto "Dedicated to Technology and Mediated 
Instruction." The editorial staff of the NALLD JOURNAL wishes to 
welcome the members of the IALL Executive Board of Directors. 
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